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September 22, 2021 
 
Attention: Homeowners & Business  
 
Reference: SCE Related Construction Activity on 2nd Street and Hermosa Avenue 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

Please be informed that the following are the construction activities for the upcoming weeks 
for the 2nd street SCE vault installation project.    

 
Project timeline: From September 22, 2021 to October 27, 2021  
 
 

• On September 24th the worksite area will extend slightly on 2nd Street to 
accommodate the crane to place the new vault in place.   

• A lane closure will be in effect on Hermosa Avenue on Friday September 24th to 
allow for delivery and crane work to install the new vault. 

• A street closure will be in effect on Friday September 24th for Beach Drive from 8 AM to 
12 PM to allow for the crane work on placement of the new SCE vault. 

• Possible extended work hours until 7:30PM will take place on Monday, September 
27th to complete the vault work prior to SCE electrical work. 

• SCE planned outage will take place on Tuesday September 28th from 10 PM to 
5AM. Notification of the outage will be delivered by SCE to the affected residents. 

• Dewatering will continue until Wednesday September 29th, with a lane closure 
taking place on Hermosa Ave on September 29th and 30th for the removal of the 
dewatering filtration equipment. 

• Paving operations on 2nd street will take place on October 20th. 
• Pavement striping will take place on October 27th. 

 
 Our working hours will be from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday. With your 
cooperation, patience and weather permitting, we hope to complete the entire project by October 
30th. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact either 
Chris Galvin (superintendent) at 310-864-0210 or Efren Martinez (jobsite foreman) at 310-429-3644.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Thank you, 
 
W. A. Rasic Construction Company, Inc. 
Underground Division 


